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OES Normac Chapter

	Normac Chapter #311 held its regular Stated Meeting on Feb. 11, 2015 under the direction of Gwen and Norm Acheson.

The Grand Warden Shirley Wright and the DDGM #9, along with visitors from Flesherton, Stayner and Alliston were present and

welcomed by Gwen and Norm.

We were happy to have Blanche Lawler from Flesherton help us out on the playing of the organ, as Audrey Oldfield is recuperating.

A very successful meat pie project was reported, with close to 500 pies being made. Arrangements were made for the curling

bonspiel on Feb. 24.

A donation was made towards the District basket which will be raffled off on Tuesday at Grand Chapter.

A donation was sent to Stayner Chapter for the District Gift for the DDGM.

The Past Grand Representatives were all welcomed, and special recognition was made to Susan Smiley who just finished her

commission to the State of Florida. Each Past Grand representative was given a small gift by the Worthy Matron.

A very busy evening, but good travelling for all. Another successful evening came to a close with the Shelburne Group serving

Valentine cupcakes.

By June Tyler
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